
 

For any complaints regarding the SPC’s RFP please refer to the Bidder Protests section on the SPC website 

https://www.spc.int/accountability.  

 

 

NOTICE 
CANCELLATION OF RFP 

 

Date: 17 November 2023 

To: Interested Service Providers 

Contact: SPC Procurement – procurement@spc.int  
  

Subject: Cancellation of RFP Notice  

RFP Name: Door Access Control System for SPC Offices Maintenance-Preferred Supplier Agreement 
 

 

 

The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the Request for Proposals that was advertised 
as described below has been withdrawn and cancelled. 
 

RFP reference and subject  

RFP23-5434 - Door Access Control System for SPC Offices Maintenance-Preferred Supplier Agreement 

 

Date of publication of RFP 

5 June 2023 

 

Contracting authority  

SPC 

Private Mail Bag 

Suva, Fiji 

 

Reason for cancellation  

Revision of requirements. 

 

Date of Withdrawal/Cancellation Notice: 17/11/2023 

 
 
The Secretariat would like to thank all the bidders who had shown their interest in this RFP and invite 
you to regularly consult the calls for tenders on our website: https://www.spc.int/procurement 
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